
 

                                  
                                                                 

                                                                                       
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                         
   Wednesday 13th November 2024 

 
Charges for After School Provision (ASP) 

 
 
Dear parents/ carers,  
 Next term there will be a slight increase in the daily charge for the After School Provision. From 
Monday 6th January 2025, ASP will be charged at £6.00 per day per child. Please note this is payable before 
each session. 
 
There will be no ASP session on the last day of the Autumn term on Friday 20th December 2024. ASP will 
start again at the beginning of the Spring term on Monday 6th January 2025.  
 
 
Thank you, 
 
WWH 
 
Wayne Wathen-Howell 
Headteacher 
 

A: Avondale Drive, Hayes, Middlesex, UB3 3NR 
T: 020 8573 5177 
E:  office@minetinfants.org.uk  
W: www.minetinfants.org.uk  

Headteacher: Wayne Wathen-Howell BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH 
Deputy Headteacher: Abbas Jaffer BA (Hons), PGCE, MEd, NPQH  Raising Aspirations 
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